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Kevin McDonough Quoted in Buffalo Law Journal
on New "Enough is Enough" Law

July 10, 2016

Kevin McDonough, head of the Firm's Higher Education practice, was quoted in the July 7, 2015 edition of the
Buffalo Law Journal on the impact on institutes of higher education of the new "Enough is Enough" law designed
to address the problem of campus sexual assault. The article can be accessed here:

http:/ /www.bizjournals.com/buffalo/blog/buffalo-law-journal/2015/07/tougher-ny-college-campus-sexual-
assault.html.
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